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Africa Action Plan 6 1  

The Africa Action Plan -- "Meeting the Challenge of 
Africa's Development: A World Bank Group Action Plan" -- 
has been presented to the Bank's Board of Executive 
Directors. The plan is the result of a request by the Board that the region present an 
action plan to the Development Cornmittee detailing its Africa strategy. It also 
addresses the Gleneagles cal1 for international coordination of increased assistance 
to Africa to meet the Millennium Development Goals. The plan makes specific 
commitments, such as increased financial support for free primary education in 15 
countries and more funding for roads, power, and other infrastructure. In addition, ?;t 
supports the African Infrastructure Consortium in mobilizing resources for country abd 
cross-border regional infrastructure projects. more 
( "http: //web. worldbank. orq/WBSITE/EXTERNAL/NEWS/O , , contentMDK: 20 639053-pagePK: 6425706 3 
-piPK:437376-theSitePK:4607,00.html") 

Mobilizing Support to Fight Malaria 

The Bank sponsored a conference in Paris September 8-9 to secure more resources and 
better coordination in the fight against malaria in Africa. The goal is increased 
support to fight malaria and to give people easier access to insecticide-treated bed 
nets and new anti-malaria1 drugs to control a disease that kills more than a million 
people each year. The Bank has crafted, with partners such as the World Health 
Organization and the US Centers for Disease Control, a USS500 million program that 
will cover 17 countries over three years. That intensive phase of the program will be 
supported by a smaller regional approach, which will provide about USS160 million for 
research into monitoring, insecticides, drug resistance and operations. more 
("http://web.wor1dbank.org/WBSITE/EXTERNA~/NEWS/0,~contentMDK:20638104-pagePK:34370 
















